RAYMORE

come home to

CANCELLATION OF GOOD NEIGHBOR MEETING
City of Raymore, Missouri

Good Neighbor Meeting: Timber Trails Rezoning

Date: Wednesday,—Nevember10th, 2621

Time: 6:30 p.m.

Location: Council Chambers, City Hall, 100 Municipal Circle

The Good Neighbor meeting that was scheduled for Wednesday, November 10 for the
application filed by Jake Loveless requesting to reclassify the zoning designation of the
remaining 22.31 undeveloped acres north and east of Benton House [property is at
the northwest corner of Dean Avenue and Johnston Drive] from the existing “R-3AP”
Multiple Family Planned Residential District to “PUD” Planned Unit Development
District, has been cancelled.

Consideration of the application by the Planning and Zoning Commission has been
placed on hold.

You will be notified when a new date has been selected for a Good Neighbor meeting.

If you questions, comments or concerns about the proposed project, please contact
the Department of Development Services at (816) 892-3016 or by email at
deppert@raymore.com.
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